
 

 
 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF  
DUNBAR COMMON GOOD COMMITTEE 

 
WEDNESDAY 28 NOVEMBER 2018 

PROVOST’S BOARDROOM, JOHN MUIR HOUSE, HADDINGTON 
 

 
Committee Members Present:  
Councillor P McLennan, Chair 
Councillor S Kempson 
 
 
Council Officials Present:  
Ms F Currie, Clerk 
 
 
Apologies: 
Councillor N Hampshire 
 
 
Declarations of Interest: 
None 
 
 
 
1. MINUTE OF THE MEETING OF 30 OCTOBER 2018  
 
The contents of the minute were noted. 
 
 
2. MATTERS ARISING FROM THE MINUTE OF THE MEETING OF 

30 OCTOBER 
 
Councillor McLennan indicated he would raise the issue of feedback under the next 
item. 
 
 
3. FEEDBACK FROM ORGANISATIONS IN RECEIPT OF GRANT FUNDING 
 
Responding to a question from Councillor McLennan, the Clerk advised that no 
feedback had been received since the last meeting of the Committee. Councillor 
McLennan said he understood that the fireworks event had gone well and he asked 
the Clerk to ensure that formal feedback was received.  
 
 
 
 



4. APPLICATIONS FOR CONSIDERATION 
 
4a. Application for Assistance: Dunbar Parents Group 
 
The Common Good Committee considered an application by Dunbar Parents Group 
for funding of £12,000 to provide care and respite to young people with additional 
support needs and their families/carers in Dunbar. 
 
Decision 
The Common Good Committee agreed that further information was required before 
they could reach a decision on the application. The Committee requested that the 
following information be sought from the Dunbar Parents Group: 
 

 Copies of any minutes of meetings; 

 Confirmation that a Group bank account had been set up and details of that 
account; 

 Details of other organisations the Group had approached regarding their 
project, e.g. local schools, community council, and whether any approaches 
had been made to other funding sources since September 2018; 

 If the application were only to be granted in part, information on how any sums 
would be used and the potential impact on the project as a whole. 

 
The Committee agreed that once this information was received an additional meeting 
should be arranged. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 Councillor Paul McLennan 
 Acting Chair of the Dunbar Common Good Committee 


